January 12, 1978

The Public Hearing was called to ovder by the Chaviman at 7:30
P. M. Four people weve in atiendance.

The Chaivman explained the amendments and opened the way for
discussion and wuestions.

It was suggested that the proposed 1000' might be too large and
it might be well to revamp it to a lower figure.

We were requested to define the business district in relation to
North Main Street.

No objections weve stated and the heaving was adjourned at 8:00 P. M.

The meeting of the P lanning Boavd was called to ovder after the
adjournment of the Public Heaving with all members present with the
exception of Patvicia Thomas and Dana Healey.

Records of the previous meeting weve approaed as read.

Kevin L. Gillis had: a plan for a subdivision - Lot A and Lot B. His
oviginal thought was to have the subdivision approved with conditions. He
will put in his own system. Has had a perk test, but will need the approval
of the N. H. State Water Pollution Commission. Mr. Gillis will veconsider
having a conditional deed and retuyn to the Boavd at a latey date. Land was
surveyed by M. J. Attridge in 1972 for Geovge E. and Ellen Edwavds.

A letter from My. Hevman's lawyer was vead by the Chaivman, and
discussed. My. Henderson, Attorney will writei Myr. Hevman a letter to
the effect that we will meet accovding to his suggestion as soon as lhe
weather permils,

Ouy next Public Heaving will be held on February 9, 1977 on the
regulay meeting wight of the: Planning Boavd at 7:30 P. M.

The Boayvd decided to request $1,250.00 for theiv budget fov the
coming vyeay.

The Conservation Committee would like to meet with the Planning
Board and the Selectmen. They will contact us.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 P, M.

Secretary ?



